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Rosetta Reporter  16th November2018 
Menu w/b  19th November for P1-P7 

Lunches cost £2.60 per day. Please send the money in an envelope labelled with your 

child’s name. Money must received on Monday for the week —the correct amount is 

greatly appreciated! 

Monday  

Chicken nuggets, cheese and tomato pizza 

herb potaotes, sweetcorn, salad, coleslaw 

Chocolate sponge and custard  

Tuesday  

Beef casserole/ beef in black bean sauce/ veggie burgers 

Rice, Creamed potato , carrots and peas 

Frozen fruit mousse 

Wednesday  

Crumbed fish fillet/ macaroni cheese 

Baked beans, creamed potato, salad 

Date Krispie and custard 

Thursday  

Roast chicken/ quorn fillet 

Creamed and roast potatoes, broccoli and carrots 

Fresh fruit or yoghurt  

Friday  

Beef burger in gravy/ ham and cheese baguette 

Mashed potato. Mixed veg 

Fresh fruit, fruit muffin, raspberry milkshake 

Bread, fresh fruit, yoghurt, milk and water are available daily 

 

This week’s stars are: Rimsha (P1B), Micaiah (P1M), Dani (P2S), Tejay (P2/3 D),      

Nataniel  (P3M), Carter  (P4M), Abigail (P4/5), Noah and Jamie  (P5S), Alaiah (P6D), 

 



Dates for your diary: 

Sat 17th Nov: PPTC (GL) Assessment 

Sat 24th Nov: AQE 2 

Thurs 6 Dec: Open Night 5.00  -7.30pm. School will close at 1.05pm—see below 

Sat 8 Dec: Christmas Fair—please plan to come and offer to help! 

Sun 9 Dec: Family yoga session in aid of Cancer Focus 

Wed 12 Dec: Christmas Nativity/ carol service for P4&P5, P6&P7 

Thurs 13 Dec: Nativities for Nursery, P1, P2 and P3 

Clubs w/b 19th Nov: 

Monday—Tennis (P2, 3 will be outside LAST WEEK)       Tuesday—none 

Wednesday—Senior Choir         Thursday  -P4&5 football (new session) 

Friday  - Drama, Football (P6 and P7) 

Knockbreda Methodist Church are holding a Christmas Fayre tonight,  Friday 16th Novem-

ber—6.30—9.00pm  

Our own Christmas Fair is on Saturday 8th December. We would like to offer fun activities 

for the children but need adults to help  -could you help with a craft activity? Do face 

painting? Paint nails? Apply tattoos? The more parents who can help more activities we  

can provide for the children! 

The canteen is providing Christmas dinner for the children on Thursday 6th December. 

School will close for the children immediately after lunch time to allow the staff to prepare 

for Open Night. For the children’s safety, the gate into the playground will be closed until 

1.00pm when the children will go into school to collect their bags and then leave at 

1.05pm.  

Please invite anyone you know who has a child due to start Nursery or P1 in Septem-

ber to our OPEN NIGHT (6 Dec) and spread the word Rosetta welcomes everyone and 

provides a superb education. Our budget depends on our enrolment. Rosetta is a grow-

ing school, our census figures are up from 292 in October ‘17 to 336 in October ‘18!  

 Yogabellies Christmas theme session based on ‘Stickman’ in the Assembly 

Hall on Sunday 9th December from 11.15—12noon. One adult and one 

child costs £8, additional family members £2. All proceeds are in aid of 

Cancer Focus. Contact Tara on 07786732889 or tara@yogabellies.co.uk to 

reserve your space.  

Friends of Rosetta (PTA) met on Wednesday in the staffroom.to discuss ar-

rangements for the Christmas Fair. The tombola was a big success in June 

and we plan to repeat it during our Christmas Craft Fair. It would be great if 

every family could donate an item e.g a child’s game, toiletries, a box of 

sweets or biscuits... 

If you have been able to accompany the children on a trip, and have com-

pleted an Access NI application  please bring it in with the documentation 

so the forms can be sent off and processed. We really appreciate so many 

of you supporting us in this way.  

We received a letter of thanks from the South Belfast Foodbank, thanking 

us for the donation of food following our Harvest collection. We collected 

321kg of food, which is approximately 228 meals—thank you all for your 

generosity .  

The children (and staff!) all looked great in their yellow today. We have 

raised money for Children in Need (total next week) and all the children 

have had specific Assemblies for Anti Bullying Week—how important it is 

to treat each other with RESPECT and to talk to an adult if there is a prob-

lem. We all want our children to be safe and happy.  

Next English class for parents and carers in the 

staffroom on Friday 23rd  November, 9.00 –10.00am 

Good manners award—Anna McMullan 

Lining up and corridor behaviour—P7F 

Rosie Bear—P1M 


